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	PENRITH TOWN COUNCIL


Notes of the 
Neighbourhood Plan Group
Held on:  Monday 12 December 2016
PRESENT:
Cllr. Jackson
Cllr Johnson – Chair
Cllr Kenyon
Cllr Shorrock
Deputy Town Clerk

Please note this meeting is not open to the public

1. Apologies

There were no apologies for absence for this meeting
2.
Verbal Update Regarding Work Undertaken

The Deputy Town Clerk reported that the following had taken place:
· A meeting with the Chair and a neighbourhood engagement consultant about the format of launch events and consultation;
· A meeting with John Taylor, land agent for Lonsdale Settled Estates Ltd about work he had undertaken with an architect on the out of date Penrith Master Plan and the zoning of Penrith.  He was willing to share all the work with the group so the Deputy Town Clark would obtain a copy which could be shared;
· A bid to Locality had been submitted by Kirkwells on behalf of the Town Council for £9000;

· A bid to AcT would be submitted for £150 to assist with the consultation;

· Approaches made to UCC who are interested in their media studies students preparing a short film on our behalf about the NP and the consultation.
3.
List of Potential Co-optees and Contributers

A list of potential co-optees/contributers had been circulated for information.  The list had been put together from expressions of interest received by email following the first press release.
Cllr Johnson explained that she envisaged a core group at all the meetings.  The core group would include Councillors.  She envisaged that the strands of culture, youth, enterprise, community and sustainability would run throughout and suggested that the following should be invited (and nominate a standing deputy) to represent those strands:
Culture 
Heather Walker (Eden Arts)

Youth 
Head Girl / Boy (or other nominated representative) of UCC and

QEGS

Chris Dunning – Director Cumbria Youth Alliance

Enterprise
Heidi Marshall – Chamber of Trade


Penrith BiD Representative
Sustainability
Representative of Cumbria Action for Sustainability
Community
PACT Representative

Health & Minority Issues – Mariusz Waluk
AGREED that the Deputy Clerk would draft a letter following the meeting with the Planning Consultants to invite their participation.

4.
Launch Event
It was suggested that two launch events should be held, one for all stakeholders and community groups during a set period of time and a drop in session for members of the public.  Details would be finalised in the new year.
Cllr Jackson left the meeting at 3.35 due to other Council business.
5.
Initial Consultation Documents
It was felt that the main consultation document was too long and contained questions which would be asked during a second consultation.  It was suggested that this be pared down to a maximum of 6 sides.
The shorter questionnaire aimed at young people was felt to be acceptable but space could be added on the final page to alloow younger children to draw what they would like to see in Penrith.
AGREED to consult Kirkwells in January concerning the length and contents of the questionnaires, and then to amend accordingly.  

………………………………………………………………………………
Chairman

For the attention of members of the Neighbourhood Plan Group:

Cllr. Johnson        Chairman
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